Invitation Email

Dear GIPA Participant:

On behalf of the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office (USPTO) and the Global Intellectual Property Academy (GIPA), the Federal Consulting Group (FCG), which is an independent consulting firm, is conducting a survey, and your response would be appreciated. Your response is confidential, only summary data will be provided to GIPA.

Here is a link to the survey: URL

This link is uniquely tied to this survey and your email address. Please do not forward this message.

The purpose of the survey is to provide information to USPTO and GIPA to help them understand what is working well and where there are areas for improving. Your feedback is valuable to helping them understand how to provide the best Intellectual Property programs possible.

Thanks for your participation!

Please note: If you do not wish to receive further emails from us, please click the link below, and you will be automatically removed from our mailing list.

URL